
STAFF REPORT

Approved and Forwarded to the City Council

DATE: January 14, 2020

TO: Bryan Montgomery, City Manager

FROM: Joshua McMurray, Community Development Director

SUBJECT: Oakley General Plan Update Work Session – Mobility

Background and Recommendation

This work session on the General Plan Update will be focused on providing the 
City Council information related to Mobility.  The City’s consultant, De Novo 
Planning Group, has prepared a white paper to assist in the discussion.  The focus 
of the City Council Work Session is to: 1) present the City Council with the 
information contained in white paper, 2) identify elements of the General Plan that 
we anticipate revising to address Mobility, and 3) ask the City Council for their
input.

Included with this Staff Report is the Mobility White Paper that discusses the topic 
in detail.

Recommendation

Staff recommends the City Council review the information provided, through the 
Staff Report and Power Point presentation, and provide Staff and De Novo 
Planning Group with comments and direction.

Attachments

1. White Paper – Mobility


